
 

Our Ref: 3020/50 

 
NOTICE 

 
RELEASE OF FINAL DECISION ON THE PROPOSED ACCESS 

ARRANGEMENT FOR THE DAMPIER TO BUNBURY 
NATURAL GAS PIPELINE  

 
This notice is issued to address queries regarding timing of release of my Final 
Decision on the proposed Access Arrangement for the Dampier to Bunbury Natural 
Gas Pipeline (DBNGP).   
 
While there was an expectation that the Final Decision may be released on 30 April 
2003, and substantial progress has been made toward its completion, there are a 
number of issues requiring further attention before the Final Decision can be released. 
 
It is currently envisaged that the Final Decision will be released during the week 
commencing Monday 5 May 2003. 

For further information please contact Mr Peter Kolf on telephone number 
+61 8 9213 1900. 
 
 
 
 
 
KEN MICHAEL 
GAS ACCESS REGULATOR 
 
29 April 2003 


